SquirrelMail Page 1 of 1

Current Folder: INBOX Sign Out
Compose Addresses Folders Options Search Help SquirrelMail
Message List | Delete Previous | Next Forward | Forward as Attachment | Reply | Reply All

Subject: Parkwood Update
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Date: Wed, September 19, 2007 12:17 am
To: dreeb@albany.edu
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Hi Don -

This is Jen Nelligan from 42 East Parkwood Street. I am pleased to
report to you that we have not had any noticable issues with cars
parking at the end of East and West Parkwood since we established
contact with the police, sent out the neighborhood letter and spoke
with you. The sudden change could likley be attributed to any number
of factors - an awareness that we and others were watching, regular
police patrols or perhaps the offenders have gone back to school (high
school or college) - but frankly I am just happy that this no longer
seems to be a concern. Thank you for your help with this matter.

I know that there is a meeting on Wednesday evening but unfortunately
my husband and I are both involved with other committments on the 19th
so we will not be able to attend. I have a fundraiser that I need to
be at and he has an event that he has to attend at our daughter's
school. We would however like to be more involved in the Neighborhood
Assocliation so please keep us in mind and hopefully we'll meet you at
next month's meeting.

Thank you again for your help.

Jennifer Nelligan
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